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Medicaid Update



Post-partum coverage for pregnant 
women has been extended from 60 

days to 12 months!

Some exceptions apply. Unqualified immigrant pregnant women 
enrolled in the FAMIS prenatal category continue to be entitled to post 

partum coverage for 60 days only.

Unqualified immigrants include but are not limited to undocumented 
individuals, those with work/visitor/student visas, legal permanent residents 

without five years, etc.



The public health emergency was 
extended to October 13,2022.

Reduction or termination of 
Medicaid coverage continues to be 

prohibited. 

*Some exceptions apply such as death, incarceration, permanent loss of Virginia residence, etc. 



SNAP Benefits 
Update



EBT Benefit Expungement Rule 
Change

Previously, unused SNAP benefits were expunged after 12 months 
(365 days) of inactivity.  

There was a mandatory change in federal regulation. Unused SNAP 
benefits will now be expunged after 9 months (274 days) of inactivity..  

The state is also required to provide notice to individual households 
prior to expunging benefits 30 days prior to the date the benefits will 

be expunged.



Please encourage households to check their EBT 
balance by doing the following:

• Visiting 
http://www.connectebt.com/ and 
selecting Virginia EBT from the 
dropdown box, or download the 
APP!

• Reviewing the balance on the 
receipt every time a purchase is 
made with the EBT card

• Calling the toll free customer 
service number 1-866-281-2448



Employment Services



Employment Services



Apply online ANYTIME 
via CommonHelp at

https://www.commonhelp.virginia.gov/

or by phone at
1-833-5CALLVA



The Self-
Sufficiency 

Division continues 
to offer virtual 

information 
sessions for our 

partners.

Email Patty Araujo at 
Patricia.Araujo@fairfaxcounty.

gov or call 703-324-7864 to 
schedule a session. 

The Public Assistance & Employment 

Services (PAES) Division continues to offer 

information sessions for our partners. 

We review the medical, financial, and food 

assistance programs available to support 

adults and families, as well as county and 

state resources. It’s a great opportunity to 

connect, learn about how to access 

services conveniently and safely from 

home, and ask questions. 

Email Patty Araujo at 

patricia.araujo@fairfaxcounty.gov or call 703-

324-7864 to schedule a session.
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